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May 23, 2013

Mr. David Foote, Superintendent
Dalhart ISD

710 East 10th

Dalhart, Texas 79022

Dear David,

I hope all is well with you and can imagine that you are a little busy right now
finishing up the school year.

| am writing today to request a spot on the June 18", 2013 DISD Board Meeting
agenda. | am requesting a spot in order for Frank Phillips College to present to
the Board a proposal for funding from DISD for the Dalhart Center's 2013-2014
budget.

Your consideration is greatly appreciated,

Lew Hunnicutt
V.P. of Extended Services



